
 

Invitation to display 

Dear Club President, Please accept this invitation for your club to attend and display 

members’ vehicles at the 44th “Terribly British Day” in 2019 in Queanbeyan on 1st 

December 2019 

The display will be held on the Queanbeyan Park lawns (behind the Queanbeyan Police 

Station & Court House) and will be open to the public from 10.00am to 2.00pm. 

This is a superb park venue for the display it is imperative that clubs advise the approximate 

number of vehicles expected to join the fun of “Terribly British Day”.  Cars should arrive for 

display by 9am and should be road registered. Drip trays are required. 

The Mayor and other representatives of the Queanbeyan Palerang Regional Council, and 

major sponsors will be on hand to present the trophies, for Gentlemans choice, Ladies 

choice, Riders choice, Peoples choice, and the best club display.  

“Terribly British Day” is organised and hosted by the Triumph Car club ACT, supported by 

the Council of ACT Motor Clubs and British vehicle clubs in the ACT and is generously 

supported by Shannons Insurance, Rolfe Classic Mini, celebrating 60 years of the mini. 

Joes Motorcycles Fyshwick & Auto One ACT. 

 

A gold coin donation will be collected by volunteers and given to Home in Queanbeyan, 

HOME provides long-term supported accommodation for twenty men and women with enduring 

mental illness. It features twenty self-contained residential apartments in a safe, loving, non-

institutional setting. 

further information and to advise numbers of vehicles attending, please contact Horst 

Kirchner at: horstkirchner@grapevine.com.au. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 Horst Kirchner 

Convenor Terribly British Day 

 

 


